
 
It’s a new year, a new decade! 
The MME PAC wishes our school community a very happy and 
healthy 2020! We hope you all had a wonderful holiday break. 
The PAC Executive is already busy organizing a number of 
activities for the months of January, February and March. Keep 
reading for important dates and details! We look forward to 
your continued support for the remainder of the school year! 

Lots of great 
events coming 

up in this 
newsletter! 

Movie Nights  

Grade 5 
Committee 
Fundraiser 

PAC Hot Lunch 

Pink Shirt Day 

Introductory 
Lacrosse 
Instruction 

Year-Round PAC 
Fundraisers 

MOVIE NIGHT  
JAN 24 AT 6:00 PM 

Featuring Angry Birds 2 
in the MME School 

Gym. Doors open at 
6:00 pm. Volunteers 

needed!

Jan

GRADE 5 FUNDRAISER 
FEB 29 AT 6:30 PM 
Taking place at St. 

James Well  

Tickets are $25 and 
available via Munch-A-

Lunch now!

Feb

SPRING BREAK 

No PAC Events 

School is closed from 
March 16 - 27 

Mar

Mountain Meadows 
Elementary 
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FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT  
January 24 - featuring ANGRY BIRDS 2 
February 21 - featuring ABOMINABLE 

Cozy up in your pajamas, bring a blankie and pillow, and your most comfy chair! 

6:00 pm - Doors open 

6:30 pm - Movie in the MME Gym 

Entrance is by donation.  

Concession includes hot dogs ($2) and 
various treats ($1). 

Volunteers are always in high demand for set-
up, concession duty, and clean-up. If you are able to 
lend a hand, please sign up using the Volunteer 
Sign-Up Link: https://bit.ly/2koomrs. 

https://bit.ly/2koomrs


February Events  

PAC Hot Lunch - February 7  
PAC hot lunches are held throughout the year and organized by parent volunteers. All proceeds 
go directly to the PAC and support activities for our children. Orders can be placed through 
Munch-A-Lunch.  

Orders must be placed 8 days in advance of the lunch day. For February 7, the last day to order 
will be January 30. 

Grade 5 Committee Fundraiser - February 29 
The MME Grade 5 graduation committee is hosting a fun fundraiser at St. James Well on February 
29 at 6:30 pm. Tickets are $25 and include a burger and a beer/glass of wine. Ardillas fashion truck 
will also be parked outside the pub for us to all freshen up our wardrobes!  

There will be a 50/50 ticket draw and a toonie toss as well so don’t miss out! Open 
to all fun-loving MME parents and guardians. Tickets will be available via Munch-a-
Lunch. Come out and support the Grade 5 graduates. Hope to see you there!  

 

Pink Shirt Day - February 26 
Pink Shirt Day is an annual anti-bullying campaign that aims to raise 
awareness about practicing kindness in schools, workplaces, homes, and 
society. Show your support by wearing a pink shirt on February 26! 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/MountainMeadows/


Lacrosse Instruction is 
coming to MME  

February 3 & 4 

Lacrosse instruction will be led by Matt Beers, a 
professional player for the past 9 years, a 
Burnaby Firefighter, Team Captain of the NLL’s 
Vancouver Warriors and a recent member of 
Team Canada. This will be a fun introduction to 
the sport!  

If you are interested in additional introductory 
Lacrosse training, formal registration details are 
right here  

Year-Round Fundraisers 
Don’t forget! We have a number of year-round fundraisers on the go.  

Chapters:  https://indigofundraising.flipgive.com/teams/100867-mountain-meadows-
elementary 

SPUD: spud.ca (use promo code FUNDRAISING at checkout and select our school name from 
the list)

STAY CONNECTED! 

If you’re looking for event information, need to reach the PAC, or have 
activity and/or fundraiser ideas to share, feel free to email the PAC 
Executive at: mmpacparents@gmail.com 

Join us on Facebook - search for the M.M. Parents page 

Volunteer Sign-Up: https://bit.ly/2koomrs 

MME PAC Page: https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/mountainmeadows/
Parents/PAC/Pages/default.aspx#/= 
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